EAC Recommendation Memo
To: Preston Pulliams, District President

From: Susanne Christopher, EAC D/C chair

Date: October 23, 2012
Topic: New Certificate Recommendations and New Academic Policy and   Procedures Handbook Section
Below are three new certificate recommendations for your consideration.  They were recommended for approved to you at the October 17, 2012 EAC Meeting:
1. New Certificate: Basic Healthcare Informatics Assistant (CGCC)

2. New Certificate: MSD Customer Service Professional Career Pathway

3. New Certificate: MSD Customer Service Management Career Pathway

New Academic Handbook Section: C 100
